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Dear Holy Trinity Community, 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to welcome you all back to Summer Term 2022. I hope 
that you and your loved ones had a restful, enjoyable holiday. We are delighted to see you 
back. 
 
As we enter the summer term, your child can now wear their summer uniform. This is: 
 

 White formal shirt or polo shirt 

 Yellow Gingham dress 

 White socks (girls) and grey socks (boys) 

 Grey skirt/pinafore/shorts 

Thank you for your support in ensuring our children wear the correct PE kit on their PE days. 
Our PE uniform is as follows: 
 

 Burgundy Holy Trinity PE Sports Shirt or white plain t-shirt 

 Plain black sports shorts / tracksuit bottoms or plain grey tracksuit bottoms 

 Plain black or white socks 

 Plain, dark coloured trainers 

You will receive reminder text messages if your child is in school with the incorrect uniform 
for PE. If this occurs three times in a term, your child will have to miss their PE lesson that 
day. Our school has always looked and performed exceptionally well during sporting activi-
ties. Please support your child to look and feel the part this term, and beyond. 
 
Finally, thank you for ensuring you arrive at school to collect your child with your mobile 
phones put away.  We understand that life can be very busy at times, and there are phone 
calls and messages that need to be made in your work or personal life. However, we want our 
children to be ‘greeted with a smile, not a mobile.’ They are always excited to see you and tell 
you about their day at school. Please continue to make every effort to be present for them 
when you arrive. Our school is now a ‘no mobile phone zone’. I appreciate your support in 
this matter. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Winn 

Holy Trinity  
Class Dojo Champions 

 
 
 

  Meerkat Class are this week’s  
Dojo Champions with an amazing  

371 Points. A great start to the term! 

https://twitter.com/Holy_TrinityCE


 
 
 
 

Our Staff Values Ambassador this week is 

Ms Lois Gyamfuah-Kwakwe. You have demonstrated 

such empathy and kindness towards two children in 

need of care this week. Thank you so much. 

Our Pupil Values Ambassador this week is  

Elif. You demonstrated kindness, empathy and  

politeness towards your peers and school staff at all 

times. Superstar! 



 

 

 
Summer Term 1 Prayer by the Faith Ambassadors 

 

Almighty God, our Heavenly Father, we thank you for 
this amazing first week back. 
 
We are glad to be back in good health after a  
restful Easter break with our various families. 
 
The holidays are over and we have returned to 
school for a new term. We thank you for keeping us 
safe and for everything that you are doing for each 
one of us.  
 
Father, may this term be an exciting one filled with 
new knowledge, a chance to surprise ourselves at 
what we can achieve and a fresh opportunity to 
show loving kindness to our friends, to those who 
care for us and to people who are in need.  
 
Help us to grow in confidence as we learn.  
 
Guide and protect the teachers and staff as they 
prepare lessons, teach and look after us.  
 
Help us to grow closer to you in all we do.  
 
In Jesus’ name we pray, Amen! 



Bunny Class Needs to improve 87% 

Badger Class Needs to improve 89% 

Puma Class Excellent 95% 

Gazelle Class Needs to improve 83% 

Lion Class Good 93% 

Meerkat Class Good 94% 

Cheetah Class Needs to improve 88% 

Panther Class Needs to improve 93% 

Lynx Class Good 91% 

Jaguar Class Good 92% 

Leopard Class Needs to improve 85% 

Tiger Class Needs to improve 81% 

Holy Trinity Punctuality News  

Our registers close at 9am every day.  

Online Safety and Technology Newsflash 
 

 

We are sure that you will be aware of the, 18-rated,  
GTA V game and the concerning use by younger  

children. Over the years the amount of children playing this 
game hasn't gone down, and this includes children from Y2 

upwards.  
 

GTA V has recently been updated so that players with newer 
Playstation and Xbox devices can take advantage of faster 

processing speeds.  
The reason I'm mentioning this is that you may hear an  

increase in children playing the game, which also includes 
a mode where 30 players can play together in the game.  

To see more about the game and updated features see: 
https://www.rockstargames.com/gta-v 

 

The game includes: Blood and Gore, Intense Violence,  
Mature Humour, Nudity, Strong Language, Strong Sexual Con-

tent, Use of Drugs and Alcohol. 

https://www.rockstargames.com/gta-v


Dr Jermaine Wright, was a guest speaker at our school on  
Thursday. He was an ex-pupil of Holy Trinity and is now a  
doctor specialising in acute medicine at King’s College  

Hospital.  
He shared with us his journey to becoming a doctor and taught 

us how to measure our pulse and reflexes as the NHS needs 
more superheroes and we're certain that there are many  

potential medical practitioners at Holy Trinity!  
The children asked lots of interesting questions about his 

 inspiration and his pay!  
It was wonderful to have Dr Wright with us and we look forward 

to many more exciting and aspirational guest speakers.  



As part of the PTFA fundraising activities, the  
Year 1 pupils had a cake sale on Thursday. 

Funds raised will go towards purchasing educational resources 
for Year 1 pupils. Thank you to all those that made it a success. 



Children at Brockwell Park learning the art of  
orienteering and how to read a compass to take 

them to various landmarks this morning. 

Outdoor Learning 
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 Thursday 5th May at 3.15pm - Year 2 PTFA Cake Sale 
 

 Friday 13th May at 9.00am - PTFA Coffee Morning 
 

 Wednesday 18th May at 9.00am - Early Reading & Phonics Parent Workshop 
 

 Thursday 19th May at 3.15pm - Year 3 PTFA Cake Sale 
 

 Thursday 26th May - PTFA Summer Disco (time to be confirmed) 
 

 Friday 8th July - Sports Day at St Martin in-the-Field Secondary School (time to be confirmed) 
 

 Saturday 9th July - PTFA Summer Fair (time to be confirmed) 
 

 Monday 11th July - Year 6 End of Year Production (time to be confirmed) 
 

 Wednesday 13th July at 2pm - Reception End of Year Graduation 
 

 Friday 15th July - Year 6 Leaver’s Ball (time to be confirmed) 
 

 Tuesday 19th July - Year 6 Leaver’s Service at Holy Trinity Church (time to be confirmed) 

 Term Start Date Finish Date 
Autumn One 

(2021) 
Thursday 2nd September 

Wednesday 1st September - INSET Day 
Friday 22nd October 

  

Half-Term Monday 25th October Friday 29th October 

Autumn Two Monday 1st November Thursday 16th December 
Friday 17th December - INSET Day 

Christmas Holiday Monday 20th December Sunday 2nd January 2022 

Spring One 
(2022) 

Thursday 6th  January 
Tuesday 4th and Wednesday 5th January 

INSET Days 

Friday 11th February 

Half-Term Monday 14th February Friday 18th February 

Spring Two Monday 21st  February Friday 1st April 

Easter Holiday Monday 4th April Monday 18th April 

Summer One Tuesday 19th April Friday 27th May 

Bank Holiday Monday 2nd May   

Half-Term Monday 30th May Friday 3rd June 

 
Summer Two 

 
Monday 6th June 

Wednesday 20th July 
Thursday 21st and Friday 22nd July 

INSET Days 
 

Summer Holiday     


